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The Lamberton EDA met in regular session in the city council room on May 14, 2018 with Rich Arkell, Mike Bents, Chad Stavnes, Lydell Sik, Brett Bartholomaus, and Craig Wetter present.  Also in attendance were Madonna Peterson and Debbie Goblirsch.  

Chair Arkell called the meeting to order.  The April minutes were approved on a motion by Bents, second by Sik and carried.  The treasurer’s report showed a balance of $223,512.28.  Stavnes moved, Bartholomaus seconded and the motion carried.  Property taxes for 2018 were paid in full on a motion by Bartholomaus, second by Sik and carried. 

Debbie Goblirsch updated the board about the website and will check for more details.    An update was given on ongoing daycare possibilities.  

Blighted properties will be looked at for removal.  A lot was sold in the new addition. Derek Stevenson’s resignation was accepted and approved on a motion by Sik, second by Stavnes and carried.

The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Bartholomaus, second by Stavnes, and carried.


Craig Wetter
EDA secretary
